
                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

6th June 2014 
 

PCN 140521 
 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
Part numbers affected: THD15FPR 
                                     THD15FPRC 
 
 
We have been advised by TAICOM that new tooling has been implemented for the above part 
number, the new tooling changes the physical appearance, but does not affect the fit or function of 
the part. 
 
 
 
Old version                                    New version    

 
 
 
 
Parts manufactured using the new tooling will commence shipment to Anglia from the 1st June 2014 
and as Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our Distribution Centre it may take some time for this 
change to filter through to customer deliveries of the above part number. 
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your organisation aware of this change. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Anglia 


